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A. RETHINKI I 

This book has arisen out o 
justice and of attempts to 

early in the nineteenth cent 
by the pattem of repeated , 
crises by the media. Undel 
writings and arguments sur 
alist tradition. This traditic 
ing through a process of e 
c1oser, however slowly, to 

tion and assumption infon 
tions, which generate undis 
about them, cannot be de 
which lead to miscarriages 
for further crisis and refom 
question is: why should thi 

Two strands of theory h 
theory and Calabresi and B 
bution of autopoietic systeJ 
in its focus on the imposs 
different systems, and the Ic 
what, in outward form on 
politics, and law: miscarria 
ity or congruence in the me; 
profile criminal cases to be 
no one conception of rui 
between the discourses of 
distinct groups, within thei 
to formulate one coherent 

I 'The more things change, 
attributed to Alphonse Kerr, the n 

2 Nor is there a metalangua! 
ous meanings approximate. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




